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BY COURIER 
 
October 22, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2015-0127 - Hydro One Networks' Request for Leave to Sell Assets to Five Nations Energy Inc. – 
Update on RRRP Funding Related to the M3K Transmission Line Asset Sale 

 
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision and Order in the above-mentioned proceeding, 
issued July 30, 2015, Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) is providing written confirmation that 
Hydro One has ceased receiving Rural and Remote Rate Protection funding in relation to the 80 km 
section of the M3K transmission line that was sold to Five Nations Energy Inc. on October 15, 2015.  
 
Should you have any further questions on this application, please contact Pasquale Catalano at (416) 
345-5405 or via email at Pasquale.Catalano@HydroOne.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JOANNE RICHARDSON  
 
 
Joanne Richardson 
 
 
 
c/ Richard King and Lucie Edwards (electronically) 


